——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Invoice

From: Luke and Sarah Sturtevant <|uke.sarah.sturtevant@gmail.com >
Date: Tue, June 06, 2017 8:57 pm

To: Michael Trytek <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com:

Testimonial:

Spray Foam of Maine is an exceptional company. Their service is prompt and very professional. They make sure you know the job is high priority and
keep you well informed throughout each phase of the project. If you are looking for a highly competent and professional construction or insulation
company Spray Foam of Maine comes highly recommended.

- Luke and Sarah Sturtevant
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